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I oppose the idea of eliminating the kicker rebate. The kicker was embedded into 

Oregon Constitution to prevent the lawmakers from mingling with the kicker and 

budget. Please follow the State Constitution and if you think it should be amend then 

let it go on the ballot, let the Oregonians decide. Thank you.  


